
 

 

 

Welcome to the latest edition of Kingfisher’s fundraising newsletter. 

Firstly, THANK YOU for your amazing support at our annual Christmas Fair – it was great 

to see so many families there making it a success. The funds raised were used towards each year 

groups Christmas party and also house point team reward sessions. 

 

We are currently raising funds to go towards purchasing: 

• A PROFESSIONAL ARCHERY SET 

• NEW CREATIVE PLAY EQUIPMENT FOR ALL KEY STAGES 

• DEVELOPMENT OF OUR FOREST SCHOOL AREA (Lower end of the field) 

 

EVENTS UPTO EASTER                                                                                                

12th February: Parents evening cake sale and book fair    

13th February: Valentines sweet treats for sale at breaktime       

25th February: Y1/Y2/Y3 Movie Night 

27th February; Y4/Y5/Y6 Movie Night                                                           

2nd March: Sponsored read (in collaboration with Usborne Books) 

5th March: World Book Day masquerade mask competition 

13th March: Sports relief sponsored walk 
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FRIENDS OF KINGFISHER PRIMARY 

Would you be interested in being part of a                        

fundraising group for Kingfisher?  

Would you be happy to be a volunteer at                           

Kingfisher events, as and when needed? 

If you would like more information or would like to ask any questions, 

please email friendsofkingfisher@astrea-kingfisher.org or                  

text 07591 953840. 

 

Thank you families who are shopping online with 

easyfundraising. It doesn’t cost you anything extra, sign 

up today and shop the easyfundraising way every time 

you buy something online: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kingfishpridonc  
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